
PUBLIC INFORMATION SESSION 

VILLAGE OF BRAESIDE 
ROAD RENEWAL 

 
Dear Property Owner, 

The Township of McNab/Braeside has initiated the design process for the rehabilitation/reconstruction of 
various roads within the Village of Braeside.  The project will be separated into several phases with the 
first phase scheduled for construction in 2020. 

An information session will be held for local residents and members of the public from 6:00pm to 7:30pm 
on March 11, 2020 at the John A. Gillies Recreation Centre (138 Sarah Street East, Braeside).  During this 
information session details of the project will be available for review and comment.  This notice is being 
posted in order to ensure local property owners are aware of the project and encourage attendance at 
the public consultation meeting for anyone with comments/concerns. 
 

 

 

Contact Information: 

Representatives from the design consultant and the Township are available to discuss the project 
and to answer questions.  For further information about this project, please contact the 
following: 
 
Barbra Kimmerle, P.Eng., Project Manager  Ryan Frew, P.Eng., Director of Public Works 
Jp2g Consultants     Township of McNab/Braeside 
barbrak@jp2g.com     rfrew@mcnabbraeside.com 
613-828-7800 ext. 232     613-623-5756 ext. 227 
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